
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO FILL 
COUNCIL VACANCY 

 
TO THE ELIGIBLE ELECTORS OF THE 

CITY OF CALAMUS 
AND TO ALL WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
 You are hereby notified that the City Council of the City of Calamus, Iowa 
intends to fill the vacancy created by the resignation of Brandon Bousselot on October 5, 
2020 of his four-year seat by appointment of a successor. 
 You are further notified that the electors of the City have the right to file a 
petition, conforming to the requirements of Section 372.13 of the Code of Iowa, requiring 
that the vacancy be filled by a special election.  Said petition shall be filed within 14 days 
after publication of this notice or within 14 days after the vacancy is filled by 
appointment.  The petition must be signed by eligible electors who are entitled to vote to 
fill the office of council person, equal to 15 percent of those who voted for candidates for 
the office in the 2019 regular election. 
 Anyone in the City of Calamus interested in the position is asked to write a letter 
of interest and put in the drop box at City Hall  or email to City Clerk at 
calamusclerk@fbcom.net by no later than 3:00 p.m. October 30, 2020 . The appointment 
will take place at the next regular council meeting, November 2, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Calamus City Council Chambers at 198 2nd Street. 
 
        Laurie Ganzer 
        City Clerk 
        City of Calamus 
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